From: Moss, Jeffrey C <Jeffrey.Moss@beaufort.k12.sc.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 3:27 PM

To: Almond, Bonnie N

Subject: Fw: Marching Band with Physical Education and Comprehensive Health Education
Attachments: Marching Band with PE Memo.pdf

Importance: High

Jeffrey C. Moss, Ed.D.
Superintendent Beaufort County Schools

From: Davis, Wanda A <WDavis@ed.sc.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 1, 2018 2:52:57 PM

To: Davis, Wanda A

Subject: Marching Band with Physical Education and Comprehensive Health Education

Attention: District Superintendents, District Instructional Leaders and Secondary
Principals

Please find attached a memorandum from Darlene Prevatt, Team Leader, Office of
Federal and State Accountability, regarding Act 185 of 2018, which allowed
students to earn physical education graduation credit through marching band with
approval from the SC Department of Education.

We ask that you carefully review the attached memorandum and should you have
questions regarding these requirements or the Innovative Course Application

process, please address your questions to Darlene Prevatt at dprevatt@ed.sc.gov or
803-734-3477.

Email completed applications to Nicole Ivery at nivery@ed.sc.gov.

Thank you.

Wanda A. Davis, Ombudsman

Office of the State Superintendent of Education
and Office of Governmental Affairs

Phone: 803 734 8485

Email: wdavis@ed.sc.gov
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